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Dear J Roberts 
 
Thank you for your email of 11 August, in which you ask 
 
Please provide all of the information you are required to disclose 
following the FTT decision Home Office v IC & JCWI (EA/2020/0253): 
 
Your request has been handled as a request for information under the 
Freedom of Information Act 2000.  
 
I am able to disclose the following information enclosed within the attached 
pdf file. 
 
If you are dissatisfied with this response you may request an independent 
internal review of our handling of your request by submitting a complaint 
within two months to foirequests@homeoffice.gov.uk, quoting reference 
65548. If you ask for an internal review, it would be helpful if you could say 
why you are dissatisfied with the response.  
 
As part of any internal review the Department's handling of your information 
request would be reassessed by staff who were not involved in providing you 
with this response. If you were to remain dissatisfied after an internal review, 
you would have a right of complaint to the Information Commissioner as 
established by section 50 of the FOIA.  
 
A link to the Home Office Information Rights Privacy Notice can be found in 
the following link. This explains how we process your personal information: 
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/information-rights-privacy-notice 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

Home Office Legal Advisers, 2 Marsham Street, London SW1P 4DF. 
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